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Dear Friends/ Graduates of 2014, 

I hope this letter finds you well! It's been far too long since
we have all been together. I am writing to extend a
heartfelt invitation to our upcoming reunion of the class of
2014 for the exciting time capsule reveal and to celebrate a
decade of growth. 

The reunion will take place on August 17, 2024 at SSCPS.
We'll gather at 15:00 for an afternoon filled with
reminiscing, laughter, the chance to reconnect with old
friends and teachers. I know we all have fond memories of
our time at SSCPS. This is a special opportunity to come
together, share stories, and celebrate the enduring bonds
of our class. We've all gone on to lead such interesting and
meaningful lives, and I can't wait to hear about your
adventures since graduation.

I truly hope you will be able to join us for this memorable
occasion in person or through zoom. RSVP by 1st July so
we can plan accordingly. 

If you have any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact
Kelly Kwok at +852 6141 7286, Serene Yu at +852 9318 2270
or Vanessa Lee at +852 6895 3337. I look forward to seeing
your familiar faces and catching up in person or through
zoom.
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